

Voice: (607) 778-5619 | Email: fastforward@sunybroome.edu | www.sunybroome.edu/ff

Dear Parent and Student,

Welcome to the SUNY Fast Forward Program!

Your student is participating in these courses during the current semester. The SUNY Broome Fast Forward program offers college-level coursework in the high schools, taught by qualified and SUNY Broome approved high school teachers. Benefits for being a part of this program include, no tuition costs, transferrable college credit to most colleges and universities around the nation, access to the SUNY Broome campus with SUNY Broome Student ID card, SUNY Broome email account and My College Account.

The SUNY Broome Fast Forward Program helps to prepare students for college level coursework and rigor, while simultaneously meeting high school requirements. The Fast Forward courses can also satisfy college degree requirements based on the major and degree your student may pursue in their higher educational career. We recommend reaching out to the college or university to connect with them about transfer credit from your college courses in your high school.

For informational purposes, enclosed is a hand out your student should have received from their Fast Forward course teacher at the high school. Please review the front of this handout for frequently asked questions and back of the handout for course withdraw deadlines. Your student has already turned in a Certificate of Residency so you may disregard this section of the handout. Your student will receive a series of emails from the Fast Forward Office about their My College Account, SUNY Broome email, events on campus and important deadlines to keep them connected to SUNY Broome happenings.

We do encourage you and your student to review the Student Handbook found at www.sunybroome.edu/ff. This handbook provides complete information on our program and can answer most if not all of your questions. If your student would like to withdraw from the Fast Forward course(s), please have them notify their school counselor and high school teacher as soon as possible to avoid any negative impact on their SUNY Broome college transcript.

This program is only a small portion of opportunities SUNY Broome Community College offers to our community and students. We welcome you to come to campus and connect with our Admissions Office about the vast degree programs we have to offer and take a tour. We believe that college is for everyone and you can go anywhere from here!

Sincerely,

Andrea L. Roma Chair of Outreach

idea L. Koma